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Louie Azzolini

From: Louie Azzolini

Sent:  Friday, November 01, 2002 4:55 PM

To: Alan Ehrlich; Bridgette Larocque; Buddy Williams (E-mail); CARC (E-mail); Chamber of mines ED
(E-mail); Chris (E-mail); Chuck. Blyth (E-mail); Colleen English (E-mail); CPAWS (E-mail); Dechi
Laot'i First Nation (E-mail); Dennis Bevington (E-mail); DFO David (E-mail); DFO Marc Lange (E-
mail); Doug Soloway (E-mail); Ecology North (E-mail); Eric Denholm (E-mail); Fairman Fraser (E-
mail); Football Adeline (E-mail); General MVLWB (E-mail); Glenda Fratton (E-mail 2); Glenda
Fratton (E-mail); Golder Green Leslie (E-mail); Golder Machtans Hillary (E-mail); 'Government
Akaitcho (E-mail) ' (E-mail); Health Canada 2 (E-mail); J. Michael Thoms NSMA (E-mail);
Jagtar_Sandhu (E-mail); Jane_McMuilen (E-mail); Janet Hutchison (E-mail) (E-mail); Jennifer Keith
(E-mail); Joan Freeman (E-mail); Joe Acorn; John Donihee (E-mail); John Donihee (E-mail); John
McConnell (E-mail); John Ramsey (E-mail); Judy Langford (E-mail); Julie Dahl (E-mail); Kathrin
Wessendorf (E-mail); Kevin Ledrew (E-mail); Letha MacLachlan letha (E-mail); LKDFN Wildlife
Lands Environment Ctte (E-mail); Lutsel K'e Dene First Nation {E-mail); Mark Dahl (E-mail); Mary
Tampsell (E-mail); Matt Bender (E-mail); McNeill Jason (E-mail); Morison Steve (E-mail); Nick
Lawson (E-mait); NSMA Bob Turner (E-mail); Nunavut Impact Review Board (E-mail); Paula
Pacholek [Yel] (E-maif); Rae-Edzo Metis Local #64 (E-mail); Robin Johnstone (E-mail); Roland
Semjanovs (E-mail); Roy Ellis (E-mail); S. Kristyn (E-mail); Sierra Legal Defence Fund (E-mail 2);
Stephen Harbicht (E-mail); Steve Mathews (E-mail); Steve Wilbur (E-mail); Sue I. (E-mail); Tamara
Hamilton (E-mail); Tim Byers (E-mail); Tony Pearse (E-mail); Vern Christensen; Wha Ti First Nation
(E-mail}; William (Bill) Carpenter (E-mail); WWF - Peter J. Ewins (E-mail); WWF Tony Y. (E-mail);
YK Chamber of Commerce (E-mail) "

Subject: De Beers Wildlife Information Requests

November 1, 2002

MVEIRB file: EA01-004

Robin Johnstone ,
Senior Environmental Manager

De Beers Canada Mining Inc.

702 - 5201 50th Avenue

Yellowknife, NT S1A 359

Tel: (867) 766-7322

RE: Wildlife Information Requests Issued October 28, 2002

Dear Mr. Johnstone,

On August 9, 2002 the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board's (Review
Board) consultants advised the Review Board to issue a number of wildlife related Information
Requests (IR). Unfortunately, these questions were inadvertently not included in the Round 3
IRs and did not make their way to De Beers. The Review Board would still like to have these
questions answered, preferably before the Technical Workshops scheduled for late November
and early December 2002.

The Review Board is not reopening the IR component of the environmental assessment as a
result of this action.
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De Beers may respond to the Board IRs before the technical sessions or the company may
provide its responses in the technical workshops. Regardless of the timing of the response, the
Review Board requires written responses to these guestions in a format consistent with other
IR responses.

L.uciano Azzolini

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 766-7053; Fax (867) 766-7074
mveirb.nt.ca
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